
  

  

 
 

    
 

   
  

   
 

 
 

    
 

  
  

Mitchell E. Daniels, Jr., Governor 
Stale of Indiana 

Indiana Family and Social Services Administration "People 
helping people 402 W. WASHINGTON STREET, P.O. BOX 7083 
help INDIANAPOLIS, IN 46207-7083 
themselves" 

Michael A. Gargano, Secretary 

April 15, 2011 

Verlon Johnson 
Associate Regional Administrator 
Division of Medicaid and Children's Health 
CMS Region V 
233 North Michigan Avenue, Suite 600 
Chicago, Illinois 60601 

Dear Ms. Johnson: 

This State Plan Amendment (SPA) submission contains the required documents to request that 
the Healthy Indiana Plan (HIP), currently operated under an 1115 waiver, be the coverage 
vehicle for the newly eligible in 2014. 

Despite our repeated attempts to get direction from CMS on how to proceed in order to continue 
HIP, we have not received any formal guidance. Former FSSA Secretary Anne Murphy sent 
letters to CMS on May 17, 2010 and August 30, 2010. Governor Mitch Daniels also sent a letter 
to HHS Secretary Sebelius on January 14 th

, 2011 asking for a response by February 28 th
• To date, 

we have not received a response to these requests. 

We submit this SPA and hope it will provide us a vehicle to discuss the future of HIP and our 
current 1115 waiver. Thank you for your consideration of this SPA submission. 

Regards, 

Michael A. Gargano 

Michael A. Gargano 
Secretary 
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